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Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 11:47 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing; Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul); Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul); Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul); 

Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul)

Subject: los sanches taqueria - Withdrawing the application for the liquor license, 

Regarding: los sanches taqueria - Withdrawing the application for the liquor license. 

 

And thank you for coming to the hearing to learn more about the process and processes for adding the liquor license. 

 

We wish you the best of luck to you and your new business!! 

 

Kris – please address the fees portion that may be applicable to return.  

 

Thus we will not have Hearing minutes and close the file. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Katie Larson 

Truth-in-Sale of Housing Program Manager
Dept. of Safety & Inspections 

375 Jackson St 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-1935 

Kathryn.Larson@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America  

DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul   

by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all. 

 

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings  

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 11:14 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul) <nhia.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; 

Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) <Kathryn.Larson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: FW:  

 
This was sent to LH email. 

 

From: santiago sanchez [mailto:losespinoza1227@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2017 6:06 PM 

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject:  

 

los sanches taqueria would like to thank you  for the license you provided for alcohol consumption  however 

due to our ciltental we would like to cancel that license. in the future we might consider having it but at this 

time we prefer to not. thank you for your time. 


